
 
 
 
 
Charlie Eichhorn ’51, now living in Pinehurst, NC, obviously believes in the 
Grandview school system. He said in one of his letters, “I believe strongly in my 
Grandview roots. I think it shaped our Midwest values which I have come to 
appreciate more as we get older. We also got an education that’s hard to find 
today. I think those standards are still in place in Grandview.” Charlie’s 
scholarship will be named for the Class of 1951. 
 


